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Lisa Daigle

From: Dave Keating
Sent: Friday, August 20, 2021 12:45 PM
To: Lisa Daigle
Subject: FW: Hopp Brook

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Lisa, 
Please forward Attorney Bellis’s note below to members of the Inland Wetlands and Watercourses Commission. 
Thank you. 
Dave  
 

From: Stephen Bellis <SRB@pellegrinolawfirm.com>  
Sent: Friday, August 20, 2021 12:38 PM 
To: Dave Keating <dkeating@beaconfallsct.org> 
Subject: Hopp Brook 
 
Dave, 
 
As a follow up to our phone conversation this is to confirm the site plan submitted to zoning for the zone change/text 
amendment is the same as was approved by the wetlands commission.  
 
Steve 


